
 

 

 

 

July 18, 2013 

 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I strongly recommend the Journal of Autacoids to be indexed in PubMed Central. The Journal 

staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high 

professional standing. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Weiya Ma, MD, PhD. 

Assistant Professor 

Douglas Mental Health University Institute and Dept. of Psychiatry 

McGill University 

Tel. 514-761-6131, ext.2935 

Fax. 514-762-3034 

E-mail address: weiya.ma@douglas.mcgill.ca; weiya.ma2@mcgill.ca 

 

 


